

6pm, Monday, October 14th, 2019; HSL 1326/1328

- **Welcome!!**
- Introductions of new officers
- Expectations: read agenda, have transition meetings, review the constitution
 - Mulholland Society structure and overview (pages 3-6)
 - Your individual responsibilities (Article 7 if Mulholland Officer, Article 8 if Class Officer)
 - Article 10 for Procedural Matters (page 25)
- **Community Concerns** and shameless plugs
- **Updates**
 - Pres
 - Honor the Future Campaign
 - This weekend (week of 10/14/19)
 - Raising money for Student Wellness Building, Alderman Library renovation, School of Data Science, Slave Memorial, Affordable house, Living wage, Sustainability, First Generation Students.
 - VPs
 - Treasurer
 - Automated reimbursements (online form) coming soon
 - Budgets? Check with Treasurer
 - CC/SMEC
 - EPA Leadership Committee
 - ~2 people representing UVA (3rd, 4th year SMEC reps)
 - Planning forum for informational purposes
 - WebMaster
 - MSAC elections for M1 and M2
 - Nominations email will go out today or tomorrow, elections next week, results the following week
 - VMed/Student Source Focus group
 - Some people signed up
 - Names to Densmore
 - Secretary
 - Contact for Admitted students
 - Created contact Google doc for admitted students
 - Link was sent to Mrs. Rachel Wyant on Thursday morning
 - Honor
 - Popular assembly – coming soon
 - UJC
 - Stud Co
 - ATMS
 - Mental Health Awareness Day
 - Meeting this weekend to set up
 - More information to come

- Peer-peer mentorship series
 - M2s next week – Step 1 resource
 - M1/2 – resources
 - M2s – mental health
 - Taking suggestions for additional panels
 - MAA
 - Conference with MA relations committee
 - Thanking them for gym donations
 - Drafting survey for what students want out of MAA
 - Collaborations? Let them know
 - GPC
 - PhD+
 - Program developed for PhD students (pursing non-academic appointments) but now also available to medical students
 - Curriculum includes how to communicate scientifically, present research, advocate for political change, etc.
 - Certificate for completion
 - GBS
 - Lounge
 - Gym- Thank you cards, gym announcement, directions to gym
 - Over the summer – reached out to MAA
 - MAA donated \$4500 to improve the gym
 - AFC donated treadmill
 - Sending thank-you notes to AFC and MAA
 - Class Officers
 - M1 – reserving field for Bedpan Bowl (12/6 @ 7pm, tentatively)

- **Debriefs**

- Mini Med school- Pres Sarah
 - Still need a few more volunteers for the graduation night
- Family Day- MAA
 - Went well
- Gear Sale- SMD23
 - Sold all new merchandise, some pre-orders
 - Working on website updates with new merchandise
- Bar crawl- social
 - Went well
- Clerkship Logistics Panel- ATMS
 - Went well, although might have been better to have fewer panelists
 - Good that it wasn't podcasted – kept conversation open/honest
- Step 1 Logistics Panel- Guidance

- Went well – good information on clerkships
 - Pre-Med Mentoring Panel- Jabari and Katie
 - Community Bridges 5K
 - SOM was well-represented
- **Discussion and brainstorming**
- **Mulholland Newsletter**
 - Direct communication may be more efficient
 - Maybe add a section to GPC newsletter? Or add to Instagram page?
 - Easier to take submissions on Instagram
 - More likely to read a quick summary email than newsletter?
 - Goals this year – transparency/communication within/between classes
- **MSAC Representative Constitution Voting**- Sarah
 - More faculty support, re-structured goals
 - Improving student wellness
 - Survey for feedback
 - Clerkship-related, logistics, etc.
 - **Voted in favor of the proposed change**
- **Diversity and Inclusion Council**- Tiana
 - Goals are to provide ongoing direction for student programs and curricular feedback, identify relevant campus issues, provide an outlet for student group representatives to voice concerns, and assess/respond to the needs of the diverse student body
 - Possible club partners - AMWA, SNMA, etc.
 - Social medicine representative position
- **Pinn College and Mulholland in Inova**
 - Need to be represented (have been in touch with M1 class president)
 - Ideas
 - Require that 1 4-year Mulholland position be elected from Pinn?
 - Pinn representative in the Mulholland Society?
 - Miniature Mulholland in Inova?
 - Priorities – curriculum representation, housing, logistics
 - Other positions may not be very active/useful
 - Each position – decide whether position would be useful
 - Add housing position (to coordinate subleasing?)
 - Reach out to have someone from Pinn college come to next meeting
- **Clerkship Journals Interest**
 - M3 class
 - Transition to current M2
- **Social chair events**
- **Basketball Tournament**- Steven
 - Future: class VP take on this event
 - Rent North Grounds, food, music, tournament

- Fundraise for On Our Own? Or Camp Holiday Trails?
- Budget <\$500
- Date: over Transitions
- One team for each class – time restriction for each person?
- **Upcoming Events**
- [New Emergency Department](#) - 10/15
- Mini Med school- 10/16, 10/23
 - No updates
- Tailgate with Parents Committee- 10/19
 - Parents donated funds for Duke tailgate
 - 11-12pm (tentatively)
 - Group photo with banner to send to parent donors
 - More info to come
- Boo house - Community service chairs: 10/25
 - Friday 10/25 3:30-5:30pm (Boys and Girls Club, Cherry Ave)
 - Hope to have M1 to staff entire event
 - May reach out to M2 if need additional volunteers
 - PSP Clinic tours may be a scheduling contact
- Terroratoma- ***
 - Currently fundraising
 - Location: Phi Delta satellite house on Grady Ave
- Trick or Treat on the Lawn: 10/31 5-7 pm: Community Service Chairs
 - Done last year by Rafiki + community service chairs
 - May still be able to set up in time
 - Touch base with Rafiki to help coordinate
- Faculty- Student Lunch: ***
 - Annual event (last year was during Transitions)
 - Student/faculty lunch (different specialties) – networking event
 - During Transitions again? Maybe later in the week? Sooner than Transitions?
 - Scheduling during lunch in Transitions may be an issue
- 5C's (Nov***)- ATMS
 - Meeting for ATMS reps soon too coordinate

Future Items/Food for Thought

- MFL all stars (Dec?)- ATMS
 - Follow-up with who is running the event
- Microbe bowl (Dec) – ATMS
 - Week of Nov. 4 (before second M1 summative)
 - Contacting system leaders soon
- Bed Pan bowl?
 - Dec. 6 (tentatively) – M2 summative that weekend
 - Updates to come

- Talent Show: 12/14
 - Newcomb reserved
 - Still looking at alternative locations
- Winter Gala
 - Planning for 2nd week of Transitions
- Faux New years
 - M1 class to plan

Next meeting: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 at 6 pm in HSL 1326/1328